

---

---

# SEDBERGH PRIMARY PARENTS TEACHERS AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION MEETING

---

---

**Minutes of meeting held on 30<sup>th</sup> April 2014 at Sedbergh Primary School,  
7.30pm**

Present: Linda Allen, Joyce Scarr, Michelle Hartley, Linda Greensmith, Julie Sen, Mrs Wilson

Apologies: Linda Livsey, Kate Waller, , Becky Gubbins, Hazel Watson, Michelle Middleton

## **1) Chairman's Report**

### Banks

Need to fill in an application for a grant up to £3,000 for the communities of Firbank and Killington - as many Sedbergh primary pupils live in these areas.

### Big Write Book

Discussed the idea of producing a perfectly bound book, but this time though it would be nice to have a theme running through it – i.e. Poetry , short stories etc.

### Calendar

Decided to leave the calendar until next year – LA to have a look into it again then

### Teatowles

Decided to try and sell the remainder at the Sedbergh Gala, Sedbergh Sports and the Autumn fair at half price. We have so far made a profit of £331.00

### Year 6 Year Book

Carol Dougals has been working on the leavers book and is doing a great job – they will be sold for £5.00 each.

### Disco

The disco continues to be a great success and £194.00 profit was made at the last one. We will continue with them during the winter months.

### Website

The website is now live. LA has photos and will email them to MH to put on. The minutes of previous meeting are up and a section 'about us'

### PTFA big camp out

The Big camp out will be held on Friday 6<sup>th</sup> June – weather permitting – LA to produce posters etc. £3.00 per person. PTFA will buy marshmallows, chocolate to sell. One big camp fire rather than lots of small ones, possible rounder's/ football match and LG will ask Kevin Kendall about some live music for the event.

### I-pads

Mrs Wilson will purchase 10 i-pads for the school at a cost of £4108.00, from money raised by the PTFA – need to promote this in the Lookaround/ gazettee once all sorted. Concerns raised about security/ safety software. Possibility of purchasing covers for them all

### Library Books

Mrs Wilson suggested that the next project could be to raise money to replace some of the Library Books in the School as many are from 1980,

### **3) Matters arising from minutes of last meeting**

All agreed that true and correct

Date of next meeting is 02.07.15